
 
 

DRN: PROC – A – NOTICE–2025-07- 003-S 

 

Date: 04 July 2025 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT AND RESCHEDULE NO. 02 
 

Due to the lack of quorum and prior engagements of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) 
members, and in accordance with Republic Act No. 9184, this notice is issued to inform all 
concerned parties that the following procurement activities are postponed and rescheduled as 
detailed below: 
 

Project Title/ Description: DSWD12-PANTAWID-2025-06-010 PROCUREMENT OF 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF OFFICE SUPPLIES FOR THE USE OF PANTAWID STAFF (LOT 

1 TO LOT 5) 
 

Activities From To 

DSWD12-PANTAWID-2025-06-010 

Section 1 Invitation to Bid 9. Bid opening shall be on 

04 July 2025, 9:00 a.m. at 

the given address below. 

Bids will be opened in the 

presence of the bidders’ 

representatives who 

choose to attend the 

activity. 

9. Bid opening shall be on 

08 July 2025, 10:00 a.m. 

at the given address 

below. Bids will be opened 

in the presence of the 

bidders’ representatives 

who choose to attend the 

activity. 

 
The rescheduling is in line with Section 22.3 of the IRR of RA 9184, allowing adjustments due 
to force majeure, lack of quorum, or other justifiable reasons. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding. For inquiries, 
please contact the BAC Secretariat at procurement.fo12@dswd.gov.ph. 
 

Issued this 04 July 2025. 
      
 
 
JACKIYA A. LAO 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 


